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Dear Rising Prek and Kindergarten Families,

Summer is a time of fun and learning for your child. This
summer we encourage you to read with your child and have
your child read to you. Reading can take the form of books,
pictures, letter recognition, and sight word practice. While
there are no specific requirements for summer reading for
students entering prek and kindergarten, we encourage
you to read with your child everyday and have them read to
you. Please use this Summer Reading Bingo Board as a fun
and interactive way to engage your child in letters,
sentences, illustrations and books. We look forward to
hearing about all of the wonderful books that your child
read this summer when we start school again at the end of

August.

Sincerely,
IHM Prek and Kindergarten Teachers

8501 Loch Raven Blvd., Baltimore, MD 21286 | 410-668-8466
Ihmschoolmd.org
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